

September 1, 2022

Commander Julian Ng San Francisco Police Department 1245 3rd St. San Francisco, 94158

Dear Commander Ng,

Please let this letter serve as confirmation that the Union Square Alliance is gifting two (2) utility vehicles referenced in the attached document to the City and County of San Francisco for use by the San Francisco Police Department.

After the unprecedent mob style looting incidents, unsafe conditions in our public garages, and severely understaffed police, these gators are gifted to enhance the safety of Union Square's public realm and garages. They may also be used sparingly to support large scale police events, such as parades, large park events and riots, when not being used by Union Square.

With this letter, I am confirming that the gift of the two (2) utility vehicles is an outright gift. The fair value of the asset is \$38,644.58, based on the attached documentation. The original gift period for this equipment was Winter 2021.

Sincerely,

Marisa Rodriguez **Executive Director**